ADIEU TO STD X

Tuesday, February 2, 2016: We at Gamadia enjoyed
the Farewell Party thrown by the students of STD IX
for their very dear friends of STD X. They put up
little skits, dances and played various games. The
teachers and children alike became very nostalgic
and were yearning for the past period. The day was
well spent with food, fun and frolic.



